Notice of Available Funding:

United Way of the Dutchess-Orange Region (UWDOR) will be accepting Letter of Intent (LOI) for the
Community Funding 2025-2026 beginning on November 18, 2024. UWDOR is requesting a brief
description of your programs in advance of your official proposal submission. If your program has
not been funded by UWDOR in the past 3 years, we are asking for a Letter of Intent for your
program. Any Dutchess or Orange County 501(c)3 non-profit is eligible to submit a LOIl. The LOI will
be for programs that align with specific funding priorities in the areas of education, financial
stability, health, and veteran needs. The LOI will be available on Monday, November 18, 2024, and
will remain open until 5:00pm on Friday, December 13, 2024. Applicants will be notified in January
2025 whether a full application should be submitted. For further information, please email UWDOR
at ci-inbox@uwdor.org or go to our website https://www.uwdor.org/grant.
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